March Was A Busy Month!

March was a busy month at Glenview. In addition
to St. Patrick’s Day, March had a couple of special
events.

First, Mary Jacobsen, author of the book,
“Embedded Memories”, did a presentation for us,
in which she shared stories of her life in various
countries around the world. She also showed us
some of the items that stories in the book were
based upon, including a samovar from Russia, a
sculpted head from Africa, and two porcelain birds
from France. We were pleased to have Mary
share stories of her life with us, and we asked
many questions.

In addition, while for basketball fans March is a
month of non-stop action, for us it is the month of
the Glenview Ice-Cream Challenge! Instead of
basketball brackets, we have ice cream brackets,
and sample and vote on our favorites continuing to
narrow down the field until Friday when a winner is
determined.

It's a tough job, but someone’s got to do it, so we
grab our spoons and dig in for the greater cause!
This year we are pleased to announce that our
tenant and staff 2024 Glenview Ice Cream
Challenge winner is: HUCKLEBERRY!

What a delicious and fun way to liven the end of
winter and start Spring.
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